
Thursday 10th October 2024

Harvest

Thank you so much to those who have 
donated towards our Harvest collection. 
We will be donating this towards a local 

food shelter and charity next week. 
There is still time to donate, so please 
send your child in with any tinned or 
packaged foods as well as toiletries. 

Half-Term Holiday

A reminder that our half-term holiday is 
Monday 28th October – Sunday 3rd

November 2024. 

Monday 4th November is a non-pupil day 
and children will not be in school. 

We look forward to seeing them back on 
Tuesday 5th November.

Drop off and pick up

A reminder that children are encouraged 
to walk themselves to class in the 

morning from either the front or back 
gate. Parents are then welcome to meet 

the class teacher at the end of the school 
day. This allows for a smoother start to 

our school day. 

Online applications for applying to 
secondary school must be submitted by 
Thursday 31st October. 

If you haven’t done so already please 
click here to complete the form. 

Book donations

We are continuing to raise money to provide high quality books for our school this 
year. We launched an Amazon wishlist last year to support this and it was hugely 

popular and successful in providing wonderful books for our children.  

If you would like to donate, or pass our link on to others who might, please follow the 
link here: click here

All books will be celebrated with a special book plate inside and shared with our 
classes. 

Important – Year 6 Parents

https://educationportal.essex.gov.uk/CitizenPortal/en
https://amzn.eu/1dHFhz0


Parent Consultations

A reminder that Parent Consultations are 
on the 16th and 17th October 2024. 

Please see previous letters and click the 
link below to book your slot:

Click here 

DfE Guidance on Attendance

What YOU must do:
Report your child’s absence by StudyBugs every morning by 8:30am.
Tell the school in advance, of any medical appointments and bring in appointment 
cards/letters.
If you are not sure whether your child is well enough to attend school, send them in 
anyway as they often perk up on arrival.
Have a backup plan for if your child misses transport, call on a family member, 
neighbour or friend.
If you and your child are experiencing difficulties with school attendance then talk to us 
as a first step so we can help!

What WE will do:
Check your child’s attendance every day.
Phone home to discuss your child’s attendance with you.
Invite you into school for attendance meetings if we are concerned.
If we cannot establish a reason for absence, then we may make a welfare home visit.

www.eversley.essex.sch.uk X: @EversleyP

Remember that you can always find lots of               
information on our school website, or see 
what we are getting up to during the day 
by following us on X (twitter):

Class Attendance

Congratulations to all our pupils who have been in school every day so far this academic 
year. Our top three classes in the attendance race for the year so far are:

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to those who donated both 
through cake, their time and financially 
towards our Macmillan coffee morning. 

We raised a wonderful £210.
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https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/eversleyprimary

